
Over the past month Streetwise, has migrated many of its 
services to online plaƞorms; ‘At home with Streetwise’ provides
a broad range of resources for Primary and Secondary school 
students  as well as Teachers and Parents. 

Our ‘TransiƟon to Secondary School’ programme for Year 6’s 
is more important this year than ever before, and the Streetwise
tteam is NOW taking bookings for online webinars specifically
aimed at Year 6s across the country. 

If you would like for Streetwise to run a completely safe webinar 
with your students, please be in touch via our contacts page on 
ww.streetwisegb.org or by emailing info@streetwisegb.org


